
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

How lovely it has been today to have Parents in school today! 
We are so lucky to have the parental interest and involvement that we have and I would like to thank you all for coming 

along and supporting the children this morning. 

Easter is almost upon us and we are looking forward to springtime when it finally arrives for good. 
Thank you to everyone for the continued support with our fundraising ventures. Some children have brought back their 

Smartie tubes already – we are very grateful. We sold lots of tickets for our knitted dolls and our winners were both happy to 
take their prizes home. There were 194 eggs in the jar and thank you again to all who guessed! 

 

FoSS have organised an ‘Easter Bonnet Event’ next Thursday and they are selling tickets for £5 per child. This will include 
Easter goodies for each child and children can wear home clothes on the day.  

Foss have also organised an Easter Raffle with ‘eggcellent’ prizes including one of Mrs English’s cakes, dinner for 2 at the 
Beaumont, family sundaes from the Emporium Ice cream Parlour, Stargazing for 2 at Twice Brewed Stargazing, wine, 

childrens’ poetry books, Easter goodies and more. 
Raffle tickets are £1 each and can be purchased online along with event entry on our Easter Justgiving site- 

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/easterbonnets22 

Once again, we thank you so much for your support. Every penny raised will go towards funding resources and experiences 
for the children. We will let you know how much we have raised next week from today once we have totalled up all of the 

money. 
Take care everyone, have a fabulous weekend!  Mrs Hayward  
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Little Reminders … 
Regular and punctual attendance is extremely important.  

Please bring your child to school every day. 
 

PLEASE NOTE – CHILDREN MUST HAVE THEIR PE KITS IN 

SCHOOL IN ORDER TO JOIN IN PE. 
For health and safety reasons, children are not able to join 

in PE if they do not have their sports kit in school. 
PE Kit  

 

 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 1st April 2022 

Attendance … 
 
Regular attendance at 
school is very 
important! 
 
Class 2 are our winners 
again this week 96.7% 
Well done Class 2!! 
 
 

Tuesday 5th April 
Parents Phonics Evening – 
Come along and find out about our new 
phonics scheme… 
For Parents of reception, Year 1 and Year 
2 children. 

Thursday 7th April 
PM 
Class 2 – skipping festival at 
Wentworth. 
The children will be travelling on a 
coach in the afternoon and will be back 
in time for hometime. 

Thursday 7th April  
AM 
Helen (Vicar) from St 
Mary’s church will be 
popping into school to 
deliver an Easter Service 
to the children 

PRAISE ASSEMBLY 
Please come along this 
week on Wednesday 6th if 
you are a parent of a Year 
2 child (at 2.45pm). 

Don’t forget, 
We are not in school on Friday. Our last 
day for this term is Thursday. 
Watch out for notification about the 
Year 4 Multiplication check Information 
Evening coming after Easter. 

Our new website will 
definitely be live next week 
– We’re told there is just 
one more element to 
organise! 


